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LI ̂  OfflCA

NC Utilities Commission,

In regards to information that has come to light, from those who have had smart meters installed in their homes with
adverse health effects. I am choosing at this time to take a precautionary measure to keep the analog meter I have. If at
some time in the future, testing that has been verified by the proper policies, procedures and authorities can be proven
to have no ill affects I would consider upgrading, but do not feel this to be a safe choice for my family at this time. I

would ask that the NC Utilities Commission take an in-depth look into the testing and dangers that have been allegedly

associated with smart meters and take the appropriate action. If there were proof that these are absolutely safe after
undergoing all the proper testing, which I believe it would be in the power companies best Interest to produce such

evidence. Since such evidence seems to be absent, my decision at this time is based on my personal right and

responsibility to keep my home and family as safe as possible. I do not feel that it is right to be penalized for such a
stance. Anything that you could do to help in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

- Concerned Customer

Joey/Karen Britt
115 Knights Place

Salisbury, NC 28146-9016


